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March 31, 2009
The Honorable Dow Constantine 
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Constantine:

I am pleased to transmit to you an ordinance providing for the administration of volunteers for the county.  The ordinance relates to revisions and additions to K.C.C. Chapter 3.12 necessary to effectuate the Council’s proviso calling for the establishment of expectations in regards to county volunteers.   

The ordinance provides general scope of work direction for volunteers, guidance on consequences for deviating from that scope, and sets forth the county’s rights in relation to its volunteers.  Because there is no fiscal impact associated with the ordinance, no accompanying fiscal note has been prepared.
Your consideration is appreciated.  If you have any questions regarding this ordinance, please contact Anita Whitfield at 206-296-8576 or Carolyn Ableman at 206-296-3815.
Sincerely, 

Ron Sims

King County Executive
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Bob Cowan, Director, Office of Management and Budget 


James J. Buck, County Administrative Officer, Department of Executive 
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Anita Whitfield, Director, Human Resources Division, DES

Carolyn Ableman, Director, Records and Licensing Division, DES
